
I am writing to support the rezoning request made by Mississippi Market to change 633 Hague 
Ave from RM2 to B2.  
The Market has been an excellent addition to the neighborhood in many ways and management 
has always been mindful of the impact the Market has on the neighborhood, traffic, etc.  
By granting this request, the city will allow Mississippi Market to continue to serve the neighbor, 
improve traffic flow in the area, and make the market more accessible. 
 
I have lived in the neighborhood for 25 years, and the Market stands as the best addition during 
that time  
 
 
 

John McCormick 
639 Ashland Ave 
St Paul, MN   55104   
 
 


